
Once again, the neurological form, Equine Herpes Myeloencephalopathy (EHM), of EHV-1 has been 

confirmed in Iowa. It is important to remember to obtain information about EHV-1 or any other disease 

from reliable sources. Posts on social media are not reliable sources to keep informed. Since I have had a 

lot of questions over the last month about EHV-1, I wanted to share some reliable websites on EHV-1 

and the current status of the disease. Consulting with your equine veterinarian is also a great option as 

he or she can give educated and accurate advice for your unique situation pertaining to your horses or 

stable. 

http://www.aphis.usda.gov/vs/nahss/equine/ehv/equine_herpesvirus_brochure_2009.pdfhttp://www.

aaep.org/custdocs/EquineHerpesvirusFinal030513.pdfhttp://www.cahfs.umn.edu/prod/groups/cvm/@

pub/@cvm/@cahfs/documents/content/cvm_article_419930.pdf 


